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Prattville Fire Department 
 

Memorandum 
To: ALL PERSONNEL        Date: 03/31/2020 
From: Michael Whaley, Deputy Chief 
CC: Chief Brown  
 
RE: STATION VISITORS 

Effective immediately, visitors are not allowed in the fire stations until further notice.  Persons seeking medical 
assessment or treatment may enter but shall be limited to the lobby of Station 1 & 3, or just inside the door at 
Station 2.  

Family members may stop by the stations but you must go to the vehicle to visit with them.  Please keep in 
mind that Prattville Fire Department Policies, Procedures & Guidelines, 302-100-12- #2, #3 & #5 are still in 
effect. 

This is being implemented for your safety, the safety of your family and the safety of the public. 
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